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Thank	you	for	the	chance	to	put	my	opinion	of	the	NSW	Solar	feed-in	tariff.	
	
We	currently	receive	6c	per	kilowatt.	When	we	first	connected	we	received	8c	
per	kilowatt	even	though	other	people	who	had	connected	shortly	before	us	
received	60c	per	kilowatt.	
	
My	wife	and	I	would	like	to	receive	a	more	substantial	benefit	for	our	solar	than	
the	miserable	and	penny	pinching	effort	that	we	receive	at	the	moment.	
	
On	the	basis	that	solar	electricity	production	is	between	9	am	-	4pm	daily	(except	
overcast/rain	days)	Energy	Australia	sells	my	solar	input	for	.1933c	per	
kilowatts	during	the	shoulder	period	(bet	10am	-	2pm)	&	during	peak	
consumption	(bet	2pm-4pm)	they	sell	it	for	.4826c	per	kilowatt.	
	
So	they	are	making	a	killing	after	we	outplayed	the	cost	for	the	panels.	
	
I	don't	like	being	ripped	off	or	taken	as	a	'patsy'	by	any	body.	
	
Keith	Mansfield		
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